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December 2, 1999

County of Cook and State of lllinois

HOSTS FALL OPEN HOUSE
WASHINGTON COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

that Washington College hosted a College wide Open House on Saturday, October
2, 1999 the result of a combined effort and long range planning of the Recruiting
Committee which is made up of faculty, staff and administrators; and

that the Recruiting Committee worked together to plan and execute the day’s
activities which included presentations and demonstrations by all academic
departments as well as Student Services, Public Agency Programs and Student
Clubs; and

that in preparation for the event Washington College administrators personally visited
over 25 Chicago Public High Schools to distribute posters and invitation cards to the
juniors and seniors in the schools; and

that the College will build on the success of the October event to plan a second
Open House during the Spring Term in late April, 2000; and

that the Committee wishes to express its sincere appreciation to all the
administrators and staff and particularly to the student members of OLAS and Phi
Theta Kappa who attended and supported this even Saturday.

ubmitted,

ayné D. Watson
Chancellor



